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Co-chairs,  

1. Algeria supports the statement delivered by Sudan on behalf of the 

African Group, the one delivered by Bolivia on behalf of the Group of 77 

and China and the statement pronounced by Ecuador on behalf of the Like 

Minded Group of Developing Countries. 

2. Algeria appreciates the effort you made to reconcile the points of 

view of the Parties to the UNFCCC. 

3. We reaffirm that the process have to be open, transparent, inclusive 

and Party-driven. The Outcome expected shall reflect views and inputs 

from Parties. This is the main condition to have successful COPs in Lima 

and Paris. 

Co-chairs, 

4. On your non paper, we recognize the amount of effort made to 

achieve such document that can allow us to move forward in the 

negotiation. But we emphasize the fact that the CRPs produced by some 

Parties remains on the table. 

5. On the draft decision related to INDCs, this document has not been 

discussed by the Parties and does not reflect compromise within them. 

The paragraph 2 of the Decision 1/CP.19, adopted in Warsaw, deals only 

with the identification of information that INDCs could contain. The 

mandate does not provide for expanding the discussion with respect to 

INDCs to issues such as ex ante or ex post assessment or review. The 

INDCs have to take into consideration mitigation, and the other elements 

of the mandate, namely adaptation, means of implementation and 

transparency of action and support.  

Co-Chairs, 

6. Concerning workstream II, enhancing mitigation ambition requires 

the fulfillment of the developed country Parties commitments, especially 

to comply with the CP2 under the KP. In this context, we reaffirm that we 

must stick to the Convention avoiding any transfer of commitments and 

obligations from developed countries to developing countries.  



7. In addition, we would like to emphasize that workstream II is not 

only about mitigation, it also concerns the provision of means of 

implementation, including technology transfer, finance and capacity 

building support for developing country Parties. Such implementation 

allows enhancing ambition in the pre-2020 period. This is the reason why 

we believe that paragraph 3 of decision 1/CP.19 is important for; it should 

then, from our perspective, be fully reflected in Lima. 

8. We would like to remind that Algeria is ready to work with you and all 

Parties, for making our work successful. 

Thank you very much 


